
 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
  

 
 

 
   

 
  

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

    
 

 
        
 

ADDENDUM 2 

July 13, 2021 

RFP TDD 36-21 

Development of a Comprehensive Conservation and Management 
Plan (CCMP) for the Choctawhatchee Bay Estuary 

This addendum is being issued to clarify some requirements of the RFP and extend the proposal 
opening date. 

Questions and Responses: 

1. In response to Question #12 concerning how cost proposals should be developed by 
respondents, Addendums 1 and 2 to RFP TDD 36-21 describe use of a COST ANALYSIS 
FORM for documenting cost elements articulated within respondent proposals.  The intent 
for mention of this document was informational only, meant to inform prospective 
respondents of specific information which Okaloosa County would be required to 
document during the proposal review process in consideration of the use of federal funds.  
The subject form will be utilized by Okaloosa County to record cost information, 
supporting determinations of whether proposed project costs would be fair, necessary and 
reasonable, and allocable to the project.  The specific cost element details which are 
illustrated on the COST ANALYSIS FORM should be included within respondents’ cost 
proposals, to facilitate review and analysis by Okaloosa County.  

The proposal opening date had been extended to July 22, 2021 at 3:00 P.M. CST. 


